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LOOKING AHEAD 
Daily Office: Tuesday & Wednesday, Friday & Saturday 8am & 5.30pm 

     

Sunday 5 May 10am   Mass for Easter 3 & the Dedication of the  
      church 
Tuesday 7 May 12-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 10 May 9.30-11am  Little Lights 

Sunday 12 May 10am   Mass for Easter 4 
Tuesday 14 May 12-4pm  Tuesday Sale 

Wednesday 15 May 6.45pm PCC Meeting 
Friday 17 May 9.30-11am  Little Lights 

Sunday 19 May 10am   Mass for Easter 5 
Tuesday 21 May 12-4pm  Tuesday Sale 

Friday 24 May 9.30-11am  Little Lights 
Sunday 26 May 10am   Mass for Easter 6 
Thursday 30 May 7pm   Mass for the Ascension 

Friday 31 May 9.30-11am  Little Lights 
Sunday 2 June 10am   Mass for Easter 7 

Tuesday 3rd June 12-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 7 June 9.30-11am  Little Lights 
Sunday 9th June 10am   Mass for Pentecost 

Sunday 9th June tbc   Choral Evensong 
Tuesday 11th June 12-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 14th  June 9.30-11am  Little Lights 

Sunday 16 June 10am   Mass for Trinity Sunday 
Tuesday 18 June 12-4pm  Tuesday Sale 

Friday 21th  June 9.30-11am  Little Lights 
Sunday 23rd June 10am  Mass for Trinity 1 
Tuesday 25th June 12-4pm  Tuesday Sale 

Friday 28th  June 9.30-11am  Little Lights 
Sunday 30 June 10am   Mass for St Peter & St Paul (Revd. Pauline  
      Nashashibi) 
Sunday 7 July 10am   Mass for Trinity 3 
        

 
 

Winner of ‘The UK's Best Modern Churches’ award November 2013 

Next Sunday: 12th May 2019  
Mass for Easter 4  

324   310   409   508 

Acts 9:36-43 Cathy    Revelation 7:9-17   Mary S 

Psalm 23  Gospel: John 10:22-30 

Intercessions: Julian 
Chalice: Hendrika   Sidespeople: Hendrika & Cathy 

 
Vicar:   Mother Bernadette Hegarty 020 3774 6833 

Churchwarden:  Julian Bream   07818 048048 
 
 

DONATIONS gratefully received for our building fund by 
cheque payable to St Paul's, Bow Common, Gift Aided where possible. 



___________________________________________________________________________ 
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  THE PARISH OF  
 ST. PAUL WITH ST. LUKE    

  BOW COMMON  

 

Sunday 5th May 2019 
 

Mass for the 3rdSunday of Easter & for the 
Dedication of the Church 
488   9  76  26  24  219 

 

 

Acts 9:1-6 Nikki   Revelation:5:11-14   Julian 
 

Psalm 30  Gospel: John 21:1-19   
 

Intercessions: Julian 
 

Chalice:  Toni   Sidespeople:  Nikki & Debbie 
 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  
Esther Christian, John Christian, Rachel Christian,  

Caroline Smith, Layo Olaniyan, Florence Ebseye, Audrey Mameli,  
Tracy Deirki, Robert Partridge, Latarshia Bailey, Tom Cantwell, 

Omega Eliarda  
 

Our link church of Santa Monica, Maputo in Mozambique 

Our church School – St Paul with St Luke 
 

 

May’s Year’s Mind: Horace Kingston, Tom Duberry, Barry Lineham 



 

All enquiries to: 020 3774 6833         church@stpaulsbowcommon.org.uk 

Alleluia Christ is Risen! He is Risen indeed.  Alleluia! 
 

Today we celebrate the Third Sunday of Easter and the Dedication of 
our church building.   
 

During our service this morning we will celebrate the Dedication of the 
Church, by processing around the church singing hymn(s) 9,76 (if we 
have time) as we light each candle.  This will take place during the 
sermon slot, following a brief homily.  As we go, those who lit the wall 
candles at the great 50th Anniversary celebrations will each light ‘their’ 
candle again.  Not all of them are here so you may be asked to light one 
on the behalf of someone, please do so at the appropriate time.   
 

Do join us in the church hall for tea and cake after the service. 
 

 

Pilgrimage to the Holy Land Wednesday 6th – 
Friday 15 May 2020 with Mthr. Bernadette & 
Revd Jane Hodges.  The trip will be based in 
mainly in Bethlehem & Nazareth with time in 
Jerusalem, Hebron and Nablus on the shores of 

Galilee and in the Judean wilderness.  Cost £1,600.  The trip is full 
board and includes return flights from London to Ben Gurion 
Airport in Tel Aviv.  Prices are based on 2 people sharing.  Single 
rooms are available with a supplementary fee. I would encourage you to 
come along as the experience will enable you to deepen your faith and 
you will listen to Scripture with a different ear.  For more information 
talk to Mthr. Bernadette. 
 

Lent Pots: Please bring in all the Lent Pots if you haven’t 

already done so. Thank you in anticipation of your generosity.  The 

money collected will be divided between our ALMA link church – St 
Monica’s in Mozambique and the Diocesan Lent Appeal – challenging 
modern slavery in our city. 
 

New Rota: Thank you to all of you who give your time to enable our 

worship to be the best it can be. If you are on the rota for reading, 
intercessions, sides-person, chalice assistant duties, don’t forget to pick 
up your new rota today. 
 

TRAIDCRAFT STALL today. Just a reminder that the 

first Sunday of the month we each have the opportunity to 
make a small but important act to support Fair Trading. 
Hendrika will have her stall set up in the church hall. Do 
visit it and buy many of the excellent items for sale. 
 

 

 

 

https://uk.images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrIRluIas1ZAw0A8wV3Bwx.;_ylu=X3oDMTByZmVxM3N0BGNvbG8DaXIyBHBvcwMxBHZ0aWQDBHNlYwNzYw--?p=images+for+traidcraft&back=https://uk.search.yahoo.com/yhs/search?p%3Dimages%2Bfor%2Btraidcraft%26type%3Dxy_95c09bf3%26hspart%3Darh%26hsimp%3Dyhs-001%26param1%%26param2%3DNqVbLGR5MaB9Nt%3D%3D%26ei%3DUTF-8&no=1&fr=yhs-arh-001&h=117&w=112&imgurl=stpatricks-corsham.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Traidcraft-Logo-e1403134540414.jpg&rurl=http://stpatricks-corsham.org.uk/traidcraft/&size=29KB&name=Traidcraft+|+St+Patrick%26#39;s&tt=Traidcraft+|+St+Patrick%26#39;s&sigr=11cdl2d0u&sigi=12f0bso9c&sigb=1nd1ih10p&sign=10t2pi12e&sigt=10t2pi12e&hspart=arh&hsimp=yhs-001
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Refreshing the Prayer List: Every so often we revise the list 

of people for whom we pray regularly, and which appears on this sheet 
and on the website.  We try to keep this current and meaningful by 
‘refreshing’ the list and starting again.   
 

So, you are invited to write the names of anyone you wish to be prayed 
for by completing the form at the back of church. When people get better 

it is always good to take them off the list. The form will be at 
the back of church until Pentecost, so please do add the 

name(s) of anyone you wish us to pray for before you leave today. 
 

Special Notice: We are taking part in a project hosted by 

Stitches in Time. As one of six groups and six schools representing an 
inter-faith and intergenerational mix, we will be creating our own silk-
painted piece(s) that will form part of a construction of a separate space 
for reflection within the Cathedral.  

As part of the process, we were offered both a 
free organised trip/tour of the cathedral prior 
to the workshop, and there will be a big 
celebratory event to open the exhibition at the 
end of June. The work will then be exhibited 
for about six weeks. 
 

Some of us visited St Paul's Cathedral 
yesterday to view the space – see photographs 
in the church all.  There will be a workshop on Saturday 18 May from 
10 to 12 in the church hall.  Speak to Hendrika to sign up. 
 

 

Bow Church: A day to have fun with a local church 
community and let them know what activities you’d like to 
see at Bow Church. Drop in or stay for the afternoon.  
Karate lessons for all ages with Vera’s Bow Academy & Latin 
dance with Angelique Sinclaire.  Tea and cake Children’s 
arts and crafts:11.05.2019 2.30pm - 5.15pm St Mary’s 
Church, 230 Bow Road, Bow, London E3 3AH  

 

Invitation to Lambeth Palace: The Church 

Urban Fund invites to their Lambeth Palace Garden 
Party on Friday 7th June 12-3pm. £5 entry fee 
(children enter free). Funds go towards tackling 
poverty all over the country.  There will be music, 

games and cream teas!  If you are interested, then let Mthr. Bernadette 
know. 


